
Tonga 2020 World Ozone day Celebration 
 
The Kingdom of Tonga commemorated the 2020 WOD celebration through ex the exhibitions. 
The event was officiated by the Prime Minister with a cake cutting to mark the 35 years of 
ozone layer protection. 
 
The exhibition booths displayed various ozone protection awareness publications including  
brochures, pull up banners and posters. A demonstration on the use of the refrigerant 
identifier was also conducted. More than 300 stakeholders participated ranging from general 
public, school students, government and private sectors including representatives from 
Parliament, New Zealand High Commission, Australian High Commission, Embassy of the 
Republic of China and Embassy of Japan. The NOU also made a presentation on the ozone 
layer protection, conducted clean up campaign and conducted other activities to 
commemorate the World Ozone Day celebration on the 16th of September 2020. 
 
Video of the event can be found on this link:  
https://www.facebook.com/100026741722070/videos/678901963011188/ 
 
Below are photos of the events: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/100026741722070/videos/678901963011188/


 
 
 

 
 


